
OBJECTION TO REDEVELOPMENT OF SUPERMARKET AND CAR PARK TO MIXED USE HOMES
AND NON RESIDENTIAL FLOOR SPACE. 

With regards to the proposed closure of the Sainsburys site in Winchmore Hill, I strongly object
due to the following reasons: 

1. Already our area is full of houses/flats new redevelopments etc.
2. The loss of a major supermarket will mean that we will need to drive further afield

to get our groceries.  Not everyone has a car and it is difficult to buy your weekly
food and carry it back on public transport.  Cabs/ubers will be expensive for some
residents.

3. The elderly and vulnerable will see more usage on local roads.
4. Schools/doctors etc will be overstretched.
5. LTN’s are currently in force and already our area is becoming very difficult to live in.
6. Carbon monoxide levels will increase for children in these areas if we have to drive

further to buy our groceries.
7. Green space is useful for residents who live already in this area.  Your plans to

redevelop will mean we will lose it all.
8. Our mental wellbeing is under threat.
9. The area will become overdeveloped.

10. Local area will be compromised.
11. Don’t ruin our area with more money grabbing ideas.
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